
Have a houseplant you’re willing to trade or
cuttings to share? Drop by our swap to
meet fellow houseplant lovers and find a
new plant to care for!

Starting April 15th, please bring healthy,
labeled cuttings in water or potted plants in
soil (please only bring pots that you are
willing to part with). Everyone is welcome to
browse and take home supplies on
Saturday, April 20th, 10am-3pm.

Houseplant
Swap


